
 

City of Pawtucket, RI 

***** Addendum #1 ***** 

RFP # 23-025 - Reservoir Security Patrol 
Services 

 

April 13, 2023 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called 

to the following Addendum to the Request for Proposals indicated above. The items set 

forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution or other change, are all to be 

included in, and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the work. 

Inclusion of this Addendum must be acknowledged in the spaces provided in the 

document entitled “Request for Proposals 23-025 - Reservoir Security Patrol Services”.  

Failure to acknowledge any and all addenda in the above specified bid form may be 

cause for rejection of the bids by the Owner on the grounds that it is not responsive. 

This addendum consists of two (2) pages. 

 

Item 1:  Questions and Answers: 

 

Q1:  RI Law requires a 7 percent tax on security guard services.  Should the tax amount be 

included in the total price and should it be delineated in a separate area for clarification? 

A1:  The City is Tax-Exempt.  Therefore, taxes should not be included either in the bid amount or 

in any invoices in case of contract award. 



 

Q2:  Regarding the paragraph on Prevailing Wage – Section 26 on page 29.  Can you clarify if 

prevailing wage does or does not apply to this Bid for Security Patrol Services? 

A2: The paragraph only applies to those projects, typically Public Works projects, which fall 

under certain trade categories.  Security is not one of those categories.  Therefore, Prevailing 

Wage would not apply to this bid. 
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________________ 

Peter Wingate 

Purchasing Director 


